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President’s Corner

The big news is that our website
www.temeculavalleyhistoricalsoci
ety.org is back up and running,
thanks to the efforts of Wendy
Lesovsky, our Community
Relations Chair, and Rebecca
Farnbach, co-editor of the
Newsletter. New member,
Elaine Esham, who holds a
degree in multi-media information
processing, has volunteered to
become the Society’'s webmaster.
She is well qualified to assist the
Society in spreading the word
electronically about our history.

| am still looking for a volunteer to
join us as chairman of the Youth
Projects Committee. If you would
like to help us with that position
please call me at 951 302-9536.

Billl Harker, head of the
Nominating Committee, and Eve
Craig, Secretary, will soon have
the ballots in the mail for the new
Board members. Please vote as
soon as you receive your ballot
and return it in the mail. The new
members will join the Board for
the November 4™ meeting to help
elect officers who will preside for
the next year. You may meet the
Board at the Annual Meeting for
members to be held at the
Assistance League building on
November 16"

The date was changed so that we
can enjoy the beautiful Holiday
decorations displayed by the
Assistance League.

You still have time to enter the
Erle Stanley Gardner mystery

writing contest with entries due by
October 12". See the rules at the
Temecula City website.

Our thanks to Board member
John Moramarco for the use of
his property for the upcoming
Historical Society Barbecue. See
the enclosed flyer. Hope to see
you there.

Jimmy Moore

Everyone is invited to attend
our meetings at noon on the
first Friday of each month in
the community room of the
Temecula Valley Library.

2005 Annual Meeting

Please plan to enjoy a special
evening with the society during
the Annual Meeting on
Wednesday, November 16 from 6
to 9 pm. at the Assistance
League Chapter House at 28720
Via Montezuma in Temecula. A
sit-down dinner will be served
and a speaker will give a historic
presentation. The cost is $35 per
person and reservations are
required.

Members in good standing will
receive an invitation along with a
ballot for electing board members
to serve the next three years. For
further information, please call
Audrey Cilurzo (951) 304-3666,
or Eve Craig (951) 699-9872.

Save these dates:

October 23 — Barbecue at
Moramarco Ranch
November 16 — Annual
Meeting & Dinner













